
ENDORSEMENT LETTER

March 13, 2023

Jose Joaquin Y. Loyzaga
Head Executive Assistant
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
5 Visayas Ave, Diliman, Quezon City,
1128 Metro Manila

Respected Mr. Loyzaga,

Thesis Title: Reimagining the Port of Tablas: Designing a Sustainable and Inclusive Gateway for
Romblon Province.

This is to endorse the above-mentioned project for the Architectural Design 10 course of the 5th
year students from the College of Architecture of the Pamantasan ng Lungsod ng Maynila.
Following are the list of the names of the students: Mary Elaine A. Esteller, Anniah Vinette Y.
Pelayo, Zackary Damian M. Ruiz, Ma. Mikaella Francine G. Suarez; that will act as team
members on this project.

This project aims to develop the Odiongan Port by designing a sustainable and inclusive gateway
for the province of romblon. In line with this, a key-informant interview with the DENR will aid
the project in its development.

Sincerely,

Ar. Viella Marie Pujalte
Architectural Design 10 Thesis Adviser
College of Architecture and Urban Planning
Pamantasan ng Lungsod ng Maynila


